
 
 
 

 

Building Department 

• Building Inspections building.inspections@thorold.ca or 905-227-6613 ext. 277 

• Plans Examination on previously submitted building permit applications (please note that 
you may experience a longer than normal turn around time on building permits) 

• New Building Permit Applications will be accepted by mail, only during the time of City 
Hall's closure for the pandemic 

 

Planning Department 

• General Planning/Zoning Inquiries 

• Planning Act Applications - Application fees may be paid by cheque only. Cheques can be 
dropped off in the after-hours drop box at City Hall, or mailed to: City of Thorold, 3540 
Schmon Parkway, Thorold, ON  L2V 4A7 

• Pre-consultation meeting requests - angela.nesbitt@thorold.ca 

 
 
https://www.thorold.ca/en/city-hall/city-of-thorold-functions-during-covid-19-pandemic.aspx 
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